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OIAD-3790 

8 March 2024  
 

 
  

   
 
Tēnā koe  
 
Thank you for your request of 9 February 2024 to the Department of Conservation, in which 
you asked for: 
 

1. shapefiles relating to all 1080 drops throughout the country in 2019, 2020, and 
2021  

2. any other high intensity predator control, such as mainland island trapping 
schemes 

We have considered your request under the Official Information Act 1982. 
 
During phone conversations on 15 and 27 February, the second part of your request was 
clarified to be for shapefiles relating to bait station operations throughout the country in 2019, 
2020 and 2021.  
 
Your questions and our responses are listed below: 
 

1. shapefiles relating to all 1080 drops throughout the country in 2019, 2020, and 
2021  

2. shapefiles relating to bait station operations throughout the country in 2019, 2020, 
and 2021  

I am providing you with shapefiles of aerial 1080 operations completed by DOC in 2019, 
2020 and 2021 and DOC bait station operations active in 2019, 2020 or 2021. 
 
I am also providing you with shapefiles of public conservation land included in aerial 1080 
operations completed by other aerial 1080 operators (such as OSPRI, regional councils, 
Zero Invasive Predators) in 2019, 2020 and 2021, and bait station operations carried out by 
other operators on public conservation land during that time period.  
 
This information is provided to DOC by other operators and published on the pesticide 
summary maps on our website. As discussed on the phone, many of these operators also 
treat land other than public conservation land – you may like to contact them to request that 
information.  






